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Attention ICF/IID Providers: 

Louisiana Department of Health has developed and CMS has approved provisions governing the addition 
of two (2) non countable leave days for bereavement of close family members as defined by Louisiana Civil 
Service.  These two additional days will not count against the annual forty five (45) day limit for leave for 
those recipients in an ICF/IID facility. Click here for more information.  This new information is found 
starting on page 1 of Attachment 4.19 C. Please contact Lana Ryland at lana.ryland@la.gov for any 
additional questions you might have. 

http://dhh.louisiana.gov/assets/medicaid/StatePlan/Sec4/Attachment4.19C.pdf
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